
 

 
 

 

 

Karuk Tribe Housing Authority 
Annual Performance Report 

Notice Regarding Public Comments 
 

The Karuk Tribe Housing Authority has prepared its Annual Performance Report 
(APR) for submission to the Department of Housing and Urban Development for funds 
received under the Native American Housing Assistance and Self Determination Act 
(NAHASDA). 
 
We welcome constructive public comments from community members, in writing.  All 
comments must be RECEIVED by 5pm, Friday, December 20 in order to be considered. 
  
A copy of the APR is available at www.ktha.us 
 
Written comments/suggestions may be submitted using the provided Comment Form 
to Sara Spence, Executive Director as follows: 
 
Email to: sspence@karuk.us 
 
Mail to: Sara Spence, Executive Director 

Karuk Tribe Housing Authority 
PO Box 1159 
Happy Camp, CA 96039-1159 

 
Yootva! 

http://www.ktha.us/
mailto:sspence@karuk.us

